Homeroom 301 Bioeducational Newsletter

Hello, and hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving! This holiday is always a very special
one at Lighthouse School. On the surface, it is about enjoying the delicious feast, and participating
in fun activities, crafts and games. But at a deeper level it is about the homeroom, and the whole
school, coming together as one big family and sharing traditions, preparing the meal, and
ultimately all eating together in one space! This means a lot to our students, even though they may
realize in the moment or express it. The Bioeducational theme of the month was “Strengths”.
Students did numerous activities and work around identifying and talking about their strengths.
They answered questions like “How can they help others by using their talents and strengths?”” and
“What strengths will help them with their future goals?”
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November was a great month for our homeroom. Quarter 2 officially began, students
reflected on what went well during Quarter 1 and areas they could improve upon, along with
thinking about goals they would like to achieve for the new quarter. Students that made Academic
Honor Roll for Quarter 1 were announced and recognized during a ceremony. November also
brings Thanksgiving and a beautiful Lighthouse tradition of sharing a Thanksgiving meal together
as an entire school in the gym. Students helped prepare for this Thanksgiving dinner by peeling
squash and potatoes, making decorations, helping with table settings, etc. As we were preparing,
we talked about people and things in our life we are thankful for, our own family traditions, and
generosity. On the Wednesday before Thanksgiving break, we all enjoyed a delicious meal
together as an entire school. Students were able to reconnect with other peers and staff from the
Mill Road building, along with connecting with different peers throughout their cluster. This
tradition is always an amazing way to end November, and kick off the holiday season, while
reflecting on what this time of year means to us.
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November was a great month for our homeroom. Quarter 2 officially began, and students
reflected on what went well during Quarter 1 and areas they could improve upon, along with
thinking about goals they would like to achieve for the new quarter. Students who made Academic
Honor Roll for Quarter 1 were announced and recognized during a ceremony. November also
brings Thanksgiving and a beautiful Lighthouse tradition of sharing a Thanksgiving meal together,
as an entire school, in the gym. Students helped prepare for this Thanksgiving dinner by peeling
squash and potatoes, making decorations, helping with table settings, etc. As we were preparing,
we talked about people and things in our life we are thankful for, our own family traditions, and
generosity. On the Wednesday before Thanksgiving break, we all enjoyed a delicious meal
together as an entire school. Students were able to reconnect with other peers and staff from the
Mill Road building, along with connecting with different peers throughout our cluster. This
tradition is always an amazing way to end November and kick off the holiday season, while
reflecting on what this time of year means to each of us.
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Hello! November was a busy month here at Lighthouse School. Firstly, the students welcomed a
new student, who moved from homeroom 311. The students have done an excellent job integrating him
into the culture of our homeroom. Secondly, there was the end of Quarter 1, which heralded in the
announcement of Honor Roll. We had five students that made the Honor Roll list! Ms. Russell and myself
could not be proud enough of those students that put in the hard work to achieve academic kudos. And
finally, our theme of the month was strength. Wherein our students explored their strengths and what they
are skilled in. And how they can help others with their strengths and talents. Thanksgiving also returned to
Lighthouse School this past month. Leading up to the feast, the students went to the kitchen to peel potatoes
and cut celery. The day of the feast, we walked down to the gym and ate dinner as one big Lighthouse
family. Ms. Russell and | are so proud of our students for coming together and sharing a meal as a family!
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November was a great month for our homeroom. We welcomed a new staff into our
homeroom, Ms. James. She is a great addition to our room and students have started to learn more
about her. Quarter 2 officially began, and students reflected on what went well during Quarter 1
and areas they could improve upon, along with thinking about goals they would like to achieve for
the new quarter. Students that made Academic Honor Roll for Quarter 1 were announced and
recognized during a ceremony. November also brings Thanksgiving and a beautiful Lighthouse
tradition of sharing a Thanksgiving meal together as an entire school in the gym. Students helped
prepare for this Thanksgiving dinner by peeling squash and potatoes and making decorations. As
we were preparing, we talked about people and things in our life we are thankful for, our own
family traditions, and generosity. On the Wednesday before Thanksgiving break, we all enjoyed a
delicious meal together as an entire school. Students were able to reconnect with other peers and
staff from the Mill Road building, along with connecting with different peers throughout their
cluster. This tradition is always an amazing way to end November, and kick off the holiday season,
while reflecting on what this time of year means to us.
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